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Fresca Fish Co. Spicy Sriracha 
Tempura Prawns 375g 

Best Before 08/03/2024 
 

 
 

Catalano's Seafood Pty Ltd is conducting a recall of Fresca Fish Co Spicy Sriracha 
Tempura Prawns 375g. The product has been available for sale at IGA stores in WA. 
 

Problem: The recall is due to the presence of an undeclared allergen (soy and gluten) 
  

Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a soy or gluten allergy or intolerance 
may have a reaction if the product is consumed. 
 

What to do: Consumers who have a soy or gluten allergy or intolerance should not 
consume this product and should return the product to the place of purchase for a full 
refund. Any consumers concerned about their health should seek medical advice.  
 

For further information please contact: 
  

Catalano's Seafood Pty Ltd 
(08) 9378 0900 

https://catalanos.net.au 
 


